
Accessibility/Disclaimers 

 

Accessibility: The Osceola School District is constantly working to increase the accessibility and usability 

of our website so that it remains accessible for people with disabilities. To learn more about Osceola 

County School District's Commitment to Accessibility and ADA Compliance, please visit the following 

website: http://www.osceolaschools.net/accessibility. If you have any questions or suggestions 

regarding the accessibility of this site, please CLICK HERE.  

 

Website Disclaimer: The Information Services Department of The School District of Osceola County 

maintains Internet access and related services for the users on its wide area network. Please note the 

following: The School District of Osceola County makes every reasonable effort to assure the accuracy of 

information provided on websites under its direct control. However, the School District makes no 

warranty or guarantee that the information found on or via District websites is accurate, authoritative, 

or factual. References to businesses/companies, commercial products, or trademarks, either directly (by 

name) or indirectly (by hyperlink), on our websites are for informational/advertising purposes only and 

do not constitute an endorsement of any company and/or product by the School District of Osceola 

County, nor does the School District assume any liability for information/ products accessed at other 

sites outside of its direct control. If you feel that information you have obtained via the World Wide 

Web, Gopher, or other access service is inaccurate or offensive, we suggest you contact the original 

producer/distributor of that information.  Any issues or concerns with the website should be addressed 

to: 

Webmaster 

Osceola County Schools 

817 Bill Beck Blvd. 

Kissimmee, FL  34744 

webmaster@osceolaschools.net  

 

E-mail Disclaimer: E-mail, a preferred form of communication for transmitting information by many 

government agencies, is subject to Florida’s public records law. Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are 

public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public records request, 

do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 

http://www.osceolaschools.net/accessibility
http://www.osceolaschools.net/cms/One.aspx?portalId=567190&pageId=33127971

